WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin @whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Wednesday 28th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Eleanor McKone - Author visit

As you already know, at Whitmore Park we love to encourage each of our children to foster a love of reading. We have been lucky enough to secure Eleanor McKone - a children's author to run some workshops with children from Nursery - Year 3.

Eleanor is the author of children's book series 'Piper's Passport' and she shall be visiting Nursery, Reception and Year 1 on Friday 30th April and Year 2 and 3 on Tuesday 18th May. The purpose of her visit is to read to the children and carry out an educational workshop.

Each of her books takes the reader on a rhyming, educational adventure through a different country. On the day, she shall read her first book, 'Piper's Passport - First Stop Australia'. This book includes:

- Bright, colourful and modern illustrations
- An adventure story with an important message
- Rhymes
- The main attractions of Australia
- Aboriginal culture
- Australian animals
- Animal sounds
- A glossary of Australian animals to discuss in more depth the animals that feature in the book.

Your child has the opportunity to purchase personalised signed copies of her books for £8 each or three for £20. Please purchase these on the School Gateway advising if you require 1 book for £8 or 3 books for £20.00. You can also purchase a signed copy on her website using the discount code 'schoolvisit2021' or '3for20'.

We are very much looking forward to this vist.

Eleanor www.piperspassport.com

Facebook-@piperspassport

Yours sincerely

Jayde Dankaro









